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ty and process control, and cleanliness will become para-
mount. Consequently, we are devoting our efforts to im-
proving clean areas (our new facilities will contain over
20,000 square feet of cleanroom space) and to many
aspects of reliability and quality control. The first floor
of the new building will include modern cleanroom fa-
cilities and special laboratories for microelectronics de-
velopment. When fully occupied by late 1990, the new
microelectronics facility will be one of the best in the
country for hybrid and electronic packaging. It will fea-
ture the latest in environmental control and will be
equipped with modern tools and methods for reliability
and quality assurance.

Microelectronics is still one of the most rapidly grow-
ing technologies. The Laboratory’s Microelectronics
Group is leading the way into the 1990s with many new
products and services, while still performing the activi-
ties on which it built its 30-year history of successful ac-
complishments.
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